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28th December 2022  

 

The General Manager 

Dept. of Corporate Services 

BSE Limited 

P.J. Tower, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai – 400 001 

The Vice-President 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra(E), Mumbai – 400 051 

 

Sub:  Clarification /Confirmation on news item appearing in “Media/Publication” 

 

In reference to the news article published in the Economic Times dated  

27th December 2022 read with specific clarifications sought by the Stock 

Exchanges, we would like to submit that we have seen the media reports. 

However, DLF has not received any notice from NOIDA Authority thus far and will 

be able to respond only once the notice is received.  

 

This is for your kind information and record please.  

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For DLF Limited 

 

 

 

(R. P. Punjani)   

Company Secretary  

 

 

For Stock Exchange’s clarifications, please contact:  

Mr. R. P. Punjani - 09810655115/ punjani-rp@dlf.in 
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